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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks — 98.39% 

Chestnuts – 95.49% 

Sycamores – 97.86% 

Redwoods – 95.88% 

Whole school – 96.91% 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. Ask them about 

what they’ve been doing! 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:  “This week I enjoyed being a sheep in the Christmas play, it 
was fun.  We have made Santa plates for the fayre and I wore a Christmas jumper 
yesterday” - Charlie 
 

Chestnuts:  “This week in maths I did tricky times tables and in spellings I learnt 
new words like ‘happy, sad and crying’ ” - Jasmine 
 

Sycamores:    “This week we made some jars that the light shone through and we 
had to crack the codes to give to Santa Claus” - Sophie 
 
Redwoods:  “On Thursday evening we ‘lit up’ Newton Abbot with our grasshopper 
lanterns.  Look on our school Facebook page to see the photos.  We have been 
watching snippets of the film ‘Oliver’ and it has given us an insight into Victorian 
life” - Lexi 
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   Diary Dates 

 

 16th Dec — Christmas craft 
fayre 3:00pm 

 18th Dec - Christmas lunch 
and Father Christmas in 
p.m.   

 Thursday 19th Dec—2:00 
pm SCHOOL ENDS FOR 
CHRISTMAS 

 
Children return to school on 
Tuesday 7th January 2020. 
 
Toddler group runs every 
Wednesday (term time only), 
please share this with friends 
and family! 

 

Awards 

Attendance – Sycamores 

Random Act of Kindness –  

House Cup – Lemon 

Playground Award – Gracie 

 Star Learners 

Oaks –  

Chestnuts – Melody  

Sycamores – Evan & Elsie  

Redwoods – Albert  

Whole School News 
 

What a week it has been! ‘Tinsel and Tea-towels’ was a hit and I was particularly 
impressed by the singing from the whole school. A huge thanks to the parents 
and staff who supported the children through rehearsals and costume making! 

 
If you don’t already follow us on Facebook then please do, as we regularly share 
photos of learning and events.  The lantern parade pictures are wonderful and 

capture a magical evening in the community. 
 

Don’t forget that next Thursday is our last day of term, and school ends at 
2:00pm.  


